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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 

PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION NUMBER: PC630002       PCN DATE: Sept 20, 2024 

This notice is to inform you about the following changes to the listed Stewart Connector products.  For 
any further questions about these changes, please contact your Stewart Connector sales contact, or 
customer service representative.   
 

PARTS AFFECTED: 

SS63600-005F  SS63600-007F  SS-6366-1-NF 

GENERAL PRODUCT DESCRIPTION: 

Unshielded Single Port standard modular jack. 

REASON FOR CHANGE: 

Tooling is reaching end of life to manufacture this series. 

DESCRIPTION OF CHANGES: 

This notification is to alert you that the affected products are being transitioned to End of Life (EOL) and 
will be obsoleted from our offerings. They will no longer be available. 

ESTIMATED IMPLEMENTATION DATE:   

Effective immediately.  We will honor a 60 day last time buy for orders of these products, with orders to 
be recevied before Nov. 22, 2024. 
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Tim Kurten 
Product Manager  
 
 
 


